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Date: 15th December 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Just for your information, a parent of a child in Year 5 has tested positive for Covid 19 and                   

their child is isolating at home with the family. The parent has not been to the school to                  

drop off or collect their child and, at this time, we have assessed there is no risk to the                   

school community.  

 

The Department for Education has said we are not obliged to share this information with               

our parents, however as always we aim to be 100% transparent with our families, who we                

trust implicitly. 

​ 
However, this is also a good opportunity to emphasise the importance of arrangements at              

the end and start of the day. Following the protocols (sticking to timings, lining up,               

maintaining social distance) has helped to ensure that we keep our community safe and              

keep the school open - thank you again for your support on this matter. 

 

Please come and speak to any member of SLT if you need to.  

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Robin, Mireille & SLT  
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